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Monday 10th December 2018 

Fleggburgh C of E VC Primary School 
Contact us: office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk   01493 369283 

 

The end of term is rapidly approaching and excitement is 

mounting in school as the Christmas festivities approach.  It is 

a very special time of the year as we look forward to the 

Christingle Service and our performance of Ned’s Christmas 

Discovery. 

On behalf of all the staff and pupils of the school we would 

like to wish you a Happy Christmas and send you very best 

wishes for the New Year. 

 

 

 

Christingle 

Your child has come home today with a Children’s Society Christingle Candle.  We 

would appreciate if you could put some loose change in it and bring it along to our 

Christingle Service on Friday, 14th December at 2pm in the Parish Church.  Everyone 

is welcome to come along and join in this festive service.  All moneys raised will 

help the Children’s Society continue their work supporting children and young 

people. 

                                        
 

Christmas Party Tuesday 18th December 

The children will be having their party on Tuesday afternoon and can come 

to school in their party clothes if they wish.  The list of food required for the 

party is on the office door, so if you feel able, please could you kindly sign up 

for an item.  You are very welcome to join the children from 2.30pm, when 

they will be having their party tea.  If you are able to help on the day to 

organise the hall and the plates for tea, please could you speak to Daniel 

Forde-Pogson or the school office. Thank you for your support with this. 

 

Ned’s Christmas Discovery 

The children will bring home their costumes from school on Wednesday, 

could you please make sure they come back to the production wearing their 

costumes. 

If you are able to help on the evening with teas/coffees please let Daniel 

Forde-Pogson or the office know. 
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                                                                                         Monday, 10th December, 2018 

 

Term Dates: 

 
Tuesday 11th December  Christmas Dinner 

Wednesday 12th December  Whole School to St. George’s Theatre 

     Ned’s Christmas Discovery 

Friday 14th December   Christingle 2pm Fleggburgh Church 

Tuesday 18th December  Christmas Party 

Last Day of Autumn Term 

Wednesday 19th December -   

Wednesday 2nd January 2019 Christmas Holiday   

Thursday 3rd January 2019   First day of Spring Term 

6th - 8th February   Years 5&6 Residential (Horstead) 

18th - 22nd February   Half Term 

Raffle Tickets 

Don’t forget to return your raffle 

tickets, so that you can be entered 

into the ‘Christmas Hamper’ draws 
 

 
 

Letter from Park Baptist Church, Great Yarmouth 

‘Your children are so gifted, we were blessed to receive such a colourful, thought 

provoking Rememberance Day display. 

Thank you so much from all those who came to Park Baptist Church that day.  Not 

only were our congregation impressed but we had the Mayor, Council Officials and 

others back for coffee from the Cenotaph who were equally amazed by the work 

your students produced. 

Please pass on a VERY WELL DONE and THANKS to all those who contributed.  The 

100 year anniversary display will be remembered by us all for years to come.’ 

Maxine Corrigan - Church Secretary on behalf of the whole church 
 

Christmas Cards 

We still have school Christmas cards available, £1.50 per pack of 5.   

Fill out your form or just pop into the school office. 

 
 

Lunch Menu After Christmas 

There will be a slightly different menu for 

the first two days back after Christmas. 

Thursday 

Margherita Pizza or Vegetarian Enchilada 

Bake - Vanilla Ice Cream Tub 

Friday 

Breaded Fish Fingers or Salmon Fish 

Fingers or Spanish Omelette -  

Cornflake Krispie 
 

It will then be the Week One Menu for 

week commencing 7th January, 2019 
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